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Comments: I have circulated your information to the Water Quality Division of ADEQ, and after careful review

and based on the information provided, the project is likely subject to permitting under Arizona's Stormwater

Construction General Permit (CGP) for the project duration.  The CGP authorizes stormwater associated with

construction activities (e.g., clearing, grading, and excavating) that discharge to Waters of the U.S., consistent

with Clean Water Act requirements.


